COUNCIL OF LEGAL EDUCATION
GENERAL NOTICE NO. 31 OF 2021
CLOSURE OF OFFICE

The Council of Legal Education will be breaking for Christmas
festivities on Tuesday, 215t December 2021 at 5:00 pm.

As a consequence, the Council of Legal Education offices in Acacia and
Baobab blocks will remain closed and normal business will resume on
Tuesday, 4t January, 2022 at 8.00 am. Any inconvenience occasioned
by the notice is highly regretted.

On my behalf and that of Chairman and Members of Council, we wish
you a Merry Christmas and Prosperous New Year 2022.
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